

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONAL SERVICES (DCS)

28-07-2025

Arbitration hearing of DCS re-employed officials

In the previous *Informus* (copy can be obtained on the PSA's website or from PSA Provincial Offices), members were informed that preliminary issues hampering the matter to be heard have been resolved and the matter has been set down for a hearing.

The matter was scheduled to be heard on 28 July 2025; however, the hearing could not continue owing to the main witness being sick. The Council will send another date, and members will be informed of developments.

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA's website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER